
SPRING GARDEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SUPPLY LETTER
(Kindergarten)

August 2024

Dear Parents:

To help you begin to plan and prepare for the upcoming school year, we are 
sharing some information regarding materials and supplies relevant to 
Kindergarten.

All children will need the following:

1. Backpack

2. Lunch box or Lunch Bag

3. One 2-Pocket Folder

4. One Pencil Box (no zipper pouch)

5. No. 2 Pencils

6. One Pack of Crayons

7. One pair of Scissors

8. One Pack of Big Glue Sticks

**Donations of:  tissues, sanitizing wipes, hand sanitizer, hand soap are always 
welcome! (All donated items will be shared with fellow classmates)

PLEASE remember to LABEL ALL PERSONAL ITEMS (backpacks, lunch boxes, 
jackets, folders, pencil boxes, etc). Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.  

We look forward to seeing you in Kindergarten at Spring Garden!

Kindly,
The Kindergarten Teachers


